
FAO JSBP Handover Ceremony for Agro-inputs in Kavango East Region 

(17 March 2025） 
 

On 17 March 2025, Ambassador Asazuma officiated at a handover ceremony and project 

monitoring mission in the Kavango East Region where he joined the FAO, the Kavango East 

Regional Governor, the Kavango East Regional Council as well as the Ministry of 

Agriculture representation in the region.  

The project titled “Emergency response to enhance resilience and mitigate climate-

induced impacts on livelihoods, food and nutrition security of the most vulnerable 

households in Namibia” is funded by the Government of Japan under the 2023 Japan 

Supplementary Budget (JSB) with USD 758,916 through FAO to support the Government of 

Namibia and particularly the vulnerable communities that were impacted negatively by 

climate-induced shocks in the project focal regions of Kavango East, Kavango West and 

Ohangwena. 

Under this project critical agro-inputs such as seeds, gardening tools, water tanks 

and small scale solar powered irrigation equipment, chicken, chicken feed and materials 

for construction of chicken houses were distributed to a targeted 1,760 farming 

households (approximately 8,800 people). 
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